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 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United Nations 
presents its compliments to the President of the General Assembly, and has the honor to 
inform the latter that the pre-recorded message of the Secretary of Foreign Affairs of 
the Republic of the Philippines, H.E. Teodoro L. Locsin Jr., for the virtual High-Level 
Replenishment Conference of the Peacebuilding Fund (PBF) to be held on 26 January 
2021 (Tuesday) can be accessed at the following link: 

 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HO61E0blz4tkbSUjSYrsy28LyPBrqaQ_/view?usp=sharing 

 
The Permanent Mission has the further honor to enclose a transcript of the 

statement. 
 

The video has been uploaded today at the Peacebuilding Support Office (PBSO)-
Replenishment Conference 
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